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Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
Dec. 29 – Advent Giving items for CVCCS items are due at church on this date. 

Dec. 29 – Mia Swartley’s graduation celebration at noon today.  (See more details below.) 

Dec. 29 – Community Hymn Sing at Stumptown Mennonite Church – 7:00 pm. 

Jan.    5 – Guest speaker from Eastern Mennonite Missions. 

Jan.    5 – My Coins Count begins Jan. 5. Bring your coins for the work of MCC. 

Jan.  12 – Fellowship meal at noon.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 
  

Sunday, December 29    Sunday, January 5 

Message Randy Keener     EMM representative 

Greeters John and Mim Buckwalter    Jim and Phyllis Oswald 

 

~Mia has graduated from EMU (officially) and is moving to VA January 3, 2020. To celebrate this accomplishment and 

wish her well, we are inviting you to join us for sandwiches after church this Sunday, December 29. If you would like to bring 

a side dish to share with the meal, you are welcome to do so.   Thanks for all your support of her through her college 

experience and internship at WHMC.  ~Dave and Shelby Swartley  
 

~Dear Witmer Heights Mennonite Church, 

 We want to say thank you for the very generous monetary gift at Christmas, and the beautiful flowers from Jenelle 

Kauffman.  The flowers on our table remind us daily of your love and support.   We have been blessed in so many ways, and 

your gift is so meaningful.  With much appreciation!  

Randy and Emily Keener 

 

~Advent Giving for CVCCS – Your Advent Giving items are due at the church this Sunday, December 29.  If you haven’t 

been doing the “advent giving box” you may still bring items for the box that is by the mailboxes every Sunday.   In addition 

to food items, paper supplies, bars of soap, dish detergent, etc. are also welcome.  They will be taken to CVCCS later this 

week. 
 

~Care Need: Beginning in 2020, a volunteer(s) is needed to transport Nathan Buckwalter to and from church each Sunday. 

Nathan generally attends worship, but not Sunday school, and so the need is for someone to slip out between SS and church to 

get him and then take him home after services. Nathan lives near Costco. Ideally there would be 2-3 volunteers to share this 

load, with each having designated Sundays in the month. Please see Jan Mast, Care Team Leader, if you are interested. 

 

~The “My Coins Count” campaign will begin next Sunday, January 5.  Bring your coins to help with the work of MCC – 

(Mennonite Central Committee). 

 

 ~College Students Encouagement Link for December.  Kindly send a note of encouragement to these college students   

   during the month of December: 
 

Ava Boyer (Freshman at HACC)    Madeline Mast (Sr.– Biology)     Madeline Kachel (Freshman-Ocupational Therapy) 

19boyerab@gmail.com  madelinehmast@gmail.com      madi19.kachel@gmail.com  

(Commuting from home)  Eastern Mennonite University     Elizabethtown University 

1330 Cedar Ave.   1200 Park Road       747 Baugher Avenue 

East Earl, PA 17519  Harrisonburg, VA 22802      Elizabethtown, PA 17022 
 

 

 ~December 16 – Jan. 3 – Connections.  CHRISTMAS BREAK. 


